
SA+P Events
 

UNM AIAS held a very successful 2nd Annual

Silent Art Auction on Friday, December 1st. 

Donations from the event will go towards paying

for the students' attendance at the AIAS forum

conference this December 29th - January 1st in

Austin, Texas. 

News + Features

Roger Schluntz, dean emeritus and SA+P

professor, was recently awarded the Silver Medal

for Lifetime Achievement by the New Mexico

Chapter of the American Institute of Architects.

 

Stephen Mora, adjunct lecturer at SA+P, was

honored as the 2017 Educator of the Year by AIA

at their annual conference help in Albuquerque. 

Professor of Landscape Architecture, Baker

Morrow, received the NM-AZ Book Award for his

publication, Best Plants for New Mexico Gardens

and Landscapes, in the "Gardening Book"

category. 

Professor of Architecture and Associate Dean for

Research, Mark Childs , received the NM-AZ

Book Award for his publication The Zeon Files,

co-authored with Ellen Babcock, in the "History

Book, NM" category. 




